NED IRISH

NINE ROCKEFELLER PLAZA
NEW YORK CITY

December 7th,
2. " & B

Dr, Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Ed.,

University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Doc:

I have your two letters of December 3rd concern-
ing tickets for Waldo Bowman, Dean George Esterly,
and Mr. Lacy Haynes. It would be a pleasure for
us to be able to have them at the game, and you
may rest assured that we will be prepared to

take care of this request, ané any other requests
you may have. There will be no charge for these
tickets other than the Federal tax on admissions.

3ince we expect the program on December 20th to
be one of the most popular during the holiday
period, it would be a convenience to us if you
would let us know approximately the largest num-
ber of these desirable seats that you require
for this game.

We are progressing with the Buffalo Germans idea
for your game in Buffalo. Bob Stedler, Sports
Editor of the News in Buffalo was formerly close-
ly associated with the Buffalo Germans, and is
quite interested in the idea. I know that a note
from you with a few lines about your games with
the Germans would make a big hit with him, and
would undoubtedly also be published.

Have you given any further thought to my idea
concerning Boots Adams being on hand for the game
here? If you would prefer, I can get in touch
with him through his office here.



